
42ND BATTALION MEMORIAL POOL

WATERSLIDES

The 42nd Battalion Memorial Pool has three new beaut slides which are open all season for 
everyone to enjoy! Here’s a few  things you need to know to ensure you and those around you 
are safe while you are having fun! 

•	 You pay a $2 entry fee into the pool grounds, entry to the waterslides is free.
•	 It’s the holiday season and summer time, so please be patient for your opportunity to slide.
•	 The number of people using the waterslides is capped to prevent overcrowding. The waterslides 

are open seven days a week, so there will be plenty of opportunities to try them out. 
•	 Once you’ve paid the entry fee, the attendant will issue you a coloured wristband and give 

you a time to ride. When it’s your time to ride, ensure your coloured wristband is visible. 
•	 If you forget your allocated time, look out for display boards around the complex that outline 

the colour and time allocations.
•	 To ride you must be taller than 1.2m and weigh less than 120 kg.

While you are waiting why not have a swim, grab some lunch or 
have a go at mini golf!

Remember, these are the only public waterslides in the 
Rockhampton Region so be patient; everyone
 is excited to give them a go too!

BEFORE YOU GO YOU SHOULD KNOW

OPENING TIMES
Summer season - school holidays

Monday - Friday 10.00am‑5:30pm*
Saturday - Sunday 11.00am‑4:30pm
*Waterslides may be shut for up to one hour between 1‑2pm 
for maintenance or cleaning (as required).


